WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT
CLUB CHAPTER

The Izaak Walton League of America, Inc. February Newsletter P.O. Box 118, Damascus, MD 20750

Next Membership Meeting, February 25, 1981-—Next Board Meeting, March 11, 1981

THE ANNUAL IWLA 50’S RECORD HOP will rock around the clock on Saturday night, March 14, at our club hall.
The notable D.J. Larry Cooley will spin his collection of records to create an evening of fun for you and your friends.
Valerie and Skip Johnston, our hard working Dance Committec Chairpersons, expect a full house. There will be dance
contests, prizes, setups and table refreshments, all for just $8.00 per couple. Dress up for the 50’s (saddle shoes. bobbi
socks, school sweaters, peg pants, etc) and join the you at heart from 8:30 p.m. to 12:30 a.m. Tickets arc limited to allow
space for dancing, so call Skip or Valerie today (831-6680) and reserve your tickets. Oh yes, BYOB too.

EVERY WEDNESDAY EVENING beginning March 25, at 6:30 p.m.. our club Trap Shooting League will get into
action again under the direction of J.R. Ale. The league runs for 15 weeks with 50 birds shot cach evening by each
participant. A handicapping arrangement is used thus making the less skillful shooter a contender for the eight cash
prizes to be awarded at the end of the fifteen evenings. Everyone is eligible, members and non-members, so bring your
neighbors and friends out on Wednesdays. We have lights, too, so the shooting continues as long as there are shooters.
CALL (JR) FOR MORE INFORMATION 946-6718.

JUST SIX MORE WEEKS TO WIN at our Saturday night Turkey Shoots. Spring Turkey Shoots will end on the last
Saturday in March (28th)—come out now and take home a turkey, a slab of bacon, steaks, sausage, and other
outstanding winnings provided by Les Kenney and his Shoot Committee. It is an evening of fun and the events help to
keep our Treasury solvent. To make the shoots run smoothly, Les needs 4 volunteers to help run the events. Come at 6:30
to the Range House and give us a hand and bring your friends too —they will enjoy being a winner.

ARE YOU AWARE THAT OUR CLUB HAS A LICENSE TO SELL LONG GUNS (rifles and shotguns) as well as
ammunition and reloading components to members. Les Kenney has just received a license for the club to sell pistols too.
If you are interested in any shooter’s supplies, see Les Kenney or call him at 253-3430. You can save yourself a bundle.

ATTENTION RIFLE AND PISTOL SHOOTERS, DONOT—I REPEAT, DO NOT drive your car, four wheel drive,
dogsled orany vehicle down to the Rifle and Pistol ranges when the road is thawing or wet from rains. Park at the storage
shed or the power line and walk to the ranges. Abuse of the road will cause the ranges to be closed. ALSO MEMBERS,
our club rules clearly state that no guest may use the ranges more than two times and that the guests must be under your
supervision. Our activities can only survive with memberships in the club. Invite your guests to join, take the Range Test,
and then they can shoot as often as they choose. Members wanting to use the ranges and have not yet taken the Range
Test, please call Skip at 831-6680 for a test time.

THE ABNORMALLY DRY WEATHER THIS FALL AND WINTER has dried up our original club well and cost the
club $3800 to drill a new one. Our new well is producing a strong flow and should survive future dry periods. The $3800
expenditure was unexpected, but a necessary one. Since our Treasury could not cover such a large unbudgeted cost, we
are seeking donations to help pay off the expenditure. The donations are tax deductible and should be sent to Dave
Anderson, IWLA Treasurer, Box 118, Damascus, MD 20750. Make checks payable to IWLA. Thanks

WE NEED - (call Les at 253-3430)
e Two members interested in serving on our Board of Directors (to fill recent vacancies)
® A Chairperson for the Save Our Streams (SOS) Committee
® A Chairperson for the Annual Bull Roast scheduled for June 7¢h

DUES FOR 1981 ARE PAST DUE. Members not paying dues by April 1s¢ will be dropped from our club. Send your
dues and M.E.S. (Membership Expense Share) to Joe Carinci today at 24412 Kakae Dr. Damascus, MD 20750. Our
MES is down from a $100 per year to $60 per year. With your help in renewing your membership, sponsoring
new-members, and supporting our club activities, we will be able to reduce and eliminate the MES in the near future.

WE ARE SEEKING YOUR SUGGESTIONS FOR CONSERVATION AND MEMBERSHIP ACTIVITIES. Sev-
eral grants of money may become available to help pay the costs of good creative programs. Call Charlie Wiles at
972-1953 or Les Kenney 253-3430 with your ideas.



THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIREC-
TORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

Name Address & Phone Sponsor
Lony J. Afable 37 Canary Dr. ljamsville, MD 21754 (340-7353) Bill Spence
Rodney W. Johnson 12729 Layhill Rd. #T-1, S.S. MD 20902 (946-6132) Joe Carinci
Kinsey L. Plummer 9100 Gue Rd. Damascus, MD 20750 (253-4071) Totah & Wiles
Cory Huebner 9240B Livery La. Laurel, MD 20810 (1-776-8134) G. Miltenberger
William G. McLaughlin 2120 Gatewood P1. S.S. MD 20903 (434-5379) Forest/Kassler
Jim O’Connor 14037 Breeze Hill La. Wheaton, M D 20906 (460-0743) Al Wright
George F. Kassler 13040 Prices Distillery Rd. Clarksburg, MD 20734 (253-4975) Al Wright
Robert Werner 1500 Muncaster Mill Rd. Rockville, MD 20855 (926-0008) Al Wright
March Range Roster
Sun. 3/1/81 John Ogilvie 774-2551 Sat. 3/21/81 Pete Zagarella 622-1398
Ed Totah 762-7210 Claggett Warfield 926-2513
Sat. 3/7/81 Dave Anderson 585-1053 Sun. 3/22/81 J.R. Ale
Bob Rodkey — Ed. Dennis 428-0186
Sun. 3/8/81 Bill Spence 946-7716 Sat. 3/28/81 Dave Anderson Jr. 585-1053
Addison Caracciola 681-6922 Bill Harvey —
Sat. 3/14/81 CIiff Bennett — Sun. 3/29/81  John Ogilvie 774-2551
0.S8. McCollum 286-3707 Smith DeForce 460-8762
Sun. 3/15/81 Rick Insley 531-5963
Danny Ifert 831-9886

NOW IS THE TIME TO SPONSOR NEW APPLICATIONS FOR CLUB MEMBERSHIP. With the spring and
summer seasons approaching for out-of-doors living, our club becomes more attractive for picnicing, hiking, shooting
on the ranges, and participating in conservation and social events. Bring a friend or neighbor out to the grounds or to a
meeting, introduce him or her to the members and the many fun activities. Use the handy application below and mail it to
Joe Carinci, Secretary, 24412 Kakae Drive Damascus, MD 20750.

Charles 1. Wiles, Jr.
Corresponding Secretary (972-1953)

I enclosed $15.00 Invitation Fee, $50.00 dues for 1981, and $60.00 for the Membership Expense Share (MES is $5.00 per
month and helps pay the large mortgage payment) and hereby make application for membership in the l1zaak Walton
League.

Name Phone Date

Address

City State Zip

Occupation Sponsor
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